
NSNTA 40th AGM, scheduled for 12 May 2020 

 

Programme Organiser’s report 

 

We have been fortunate to be able to enjoy a full and varied programme of 

events during 2019. None of these could have taken place at all, or proved to be 

so successful, without the vision, hard work and enthusiasm of the members who 

volunteer to organise trips and walks. I would like to thank them all for the work 

they have done, and for making my job as programme organiser so easy. For the 

future, the more members who are able to help with just one event means we are 

not abusing the good will of the few.  

 

Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond our control we have been forced to 

cancel much of the programme planned and outlined in the last newsletter for 

2020.  Hopefully many of these events can be rescheduled in the future. Many 

will already know we have a date for the Scottish Holiday for 12th April 2021, 

however we shall need a few more people to register an interest with Regent 

Travel for this to be viable. Likewise, we are hoping the October mini break will 

be able to go ahead and although we cannot be sure at this time, we are taking 

deposits and asking for notice of interest so that we know we have enough 

people for this to be viable.  

 

For other events and the future, we can only keep you up dated via the next 

newsletter, the website which I urge everyone to get used to accessing on a 

regular basis, and emails. We shall meet again. Stay safe and keep in touch.  

 

Marion Lycett 

 


